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Memorial service for Soldier killed in Black Hawk training flight  
 

WHO & WHAT:   A memorial service for Spc. Jeremy Darrell Tomlin, a UH-60 crew chief from the 

U.S. Army Aviation Brigade, who was killed during a routine training flight  

                                    April 17 at Breton Bay Golf Course in Leonardtown, Maryland. 

 

WHEN:   Friday, April 21, at 10:30 a.m.  

 

WHERE:   Belvoir Memorial Chapel  

Fort Belvoir, Virginia   

 

REGISTRATION:   Media interested in covering the memorial ceremony must register by 1 p.m.,  

                                   Thursday, April 20 to be placed on the credentialed list; send an email to  

                                   jimmie.e.cummings.civ@mail.mil with the following information:  

 

 Full Name (first, middle initial, and last) 
 

 Media Organization and Assignment (e.g. camera, still photographer) 
 

 Contact Phone Number  
 

 Email Address  
 

 Driver’s License number and state of issue for each media member  
 

EDITOR’S NOTES:  

  

 Tomlin, 22, was assigned to the 12th Aviation Battalion and is originally from Chapel 

Hill, Tennessee. He was pronounced dead at 1:34 p.m., by a St. Mary’s County first 

responder. 

 

 The cause of the crash is under investigation.  A team from the Army Combat Readiness 

Center, Fort Rucker, Alabama is conducting the investigation. 

 

 The Belvoir Public Affairs Office will contact media outlets with their credential status 

no later than 5 p.m., Thursday, April 20.  

 

For additional details, send an email to the U.S. Army Military District of Washington Public 

Affairs Office at: usarmy.mcnair.mdw.mbx.mediadesk-omb@mail.mil or call 202-685-4645.  
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